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No. 2011-39-12

The Embassy of the Republic of Poland presents its compliments to the Royal Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Norway and has the honour convey the following condolences
extended to His Majesty Harald V King of Norway from Myr Bronistaw Komorowski, President of the
Republic of Poland:

“Your Majesty,

Being deeply touched by the news on the bomb blast at the government district in Oslo, on
behalf of Polish nation and my own I would like to extend sincere condolences and deepest sympathy
to the families and relatives of the victims. I wish the injured a speedy recovery.

I strongly condemn this act of violence, ensuring that Polish nation is united with Norwegian

nation in these times that are dramatic for the whole Norway.

Yours sincerely,

Bronistaw Komorowski”
The Embassy of the Republic of Poland will be grateful for conveying the message to its high

destination, and avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs of

the Kingdom of Norway the assurances of its highest consideration. ,

Oslo, 25" July 2011

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Kingdom of Norway
Oslo



